
Stout Middle School                  THE DAILY BULLETIN               Wednesday, Sep. 28, 2016 

 

 Page - 01 

Today is “A” Day                                                             

 

Falcon Winners Get Headphone Passes for a Week 

Our Falcon Fund winners for the week (Sept. 26 – Sept. 30) are: 

6th grade  Mini Assi 

7th Grade  Mohamad Hammoud 

8th Grade  Omar Muhsen 

Please let these students know what a great job they've done if 

you see them. They have won headphone passes during lunch for 

the week Sept. 26 – Sept. 30. Please see Mr. Lambdin in H2 Monday morning to pick up your passes. 

 Study Hall Starts Next Week

 Study hall will be held in the library 

 Tuesdays and Thursdays starting Oct. 4th  

 Must sign up at least a day in advance with a teacher. 

 Activity bus will take students home at 5:00 pm.   

Thank you- Mr. Bennett   

Need a Parent/Guardian at DHS Home Football Games 

All Middle School students going to watch Dearborn High School Home 

Varsity football games are required to have a parent/guardian with them to 

be admitted. Please plan accordingly if you are going to be attending the 

Dearborn High School home-coming game on Friday, October 7th.  

Congratulation to the Girls Basketball Team 

Not to be outdone by the Boys Football Team, our Girls Basketball Team was 

also victorious in the first game of this school year against Bryant. They 

battled for a 28 – 18 deserved win. Let us congratulate them and 

encourage them to win their next game! One game at a time young ladies! 
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Student Council Meeting: Oct. 4, 2016 

First Student Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 

4, 2016. It will be held in room G-3 from 3 to 5 pm. Please 

bring a snack for yourself. We will be planning our upcoming 

school activities.  Thanks - Mrs. Woolley and Mrs. Schulkey  

 Games Club Starting Friday, October 7

Do you like to play board games?  Are you a card gamer? Do 

you think video games are too high tech? Go old school! Come 

play tabletop games at Games Club with Mr. Melvin. 

Games Club will begin meeting Friday, October 7th, and meet 

every Friday after that. We meet from 3:00 until 5:00 after 

school in room D-4.To participate: 

 You must be a good sport; 

 Have your parents sign a permission slip.  

Permission slips are outside room D-4, and must be turned in before Wednesday, October 5th. 

*** We play card games and board games, not phone or video games. Thanks – Mr. Melvin 

Picture Day: October, 4, 2016 

Here it is again.  Approaching fast! 

What:         Picture Day at Stout 

Date:          Tuesday, October 4th, 2016 

When:         During Social Studies Class 

Where:        Stout Auditorium 

Dress nicely and appropriately for the occasion. Look your best. Your 

parents will show it to friends and family. You will later show it to 

your kids and your grand kids! Make sure you order your Yearbook before Oct. 17. 

 Free Dental Service by Dentists R Us

Stout Middle School asked is teaming with Dentists R Us to provide some free 

dental services done at the school’s building. So please take advantage of this 

opportunity, especially if you do not have dental coverage to maintain your 

teeth’s health. All you have to do is visit Mr. Sabra’s who will print the form 

for you.  


